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Happy Leap Day

Please Post/Forward to the UUP Members in your Area 
UUP Calendar for March 2012

Weds. March 7th • Academic Council Meeting/Front Page Discussion - Kim Scipes, 12:00 p.m., Javits
Rm. 2nd Fl. Library, (RSVP to  www.uupsbu.org)
Thur. March 8th • Pre-Retirement Workshop, Noon, Wang Center Room 101,(RSVP to
www.uupsbu.org)Only 30 Seats
Tues. March 13th • General Membership Meeting, Noon, SAC Ballroom A,(RSVP to www.uupsbu.org)
Thur. March 15th • Women's Concerns Workshop, Broadcasting, Noon, SB Union Room 247,(RSVP to
www.uupsbu.org)
Tues. March 20th • Executive Board Meeting, Noon, Javits Room, Melville Library, 2nd Fl., (RSVP to
Corinne at 632-6570)
Weds. March 28th • Health & Safety Workshop, Financial Wellness, Noon, Wang Center Room 301,
(RSVP to www.uupsbu.org)

Dress for Success Campaign Sponsored by Women's Rights & Concerns
Committee

Send One Suit - Weekend!  March 1st - 4th are the 2012 dates!  Call 2-6570 for Pick-up points

The Women's Concerns committee is again partnering with Dressbarn for the SOS, Send One Suit
Weekend to help promote the mission of Dress for Success to promote the economic independence of
disadvantaged women by providing professional attire, a network of support, and career development
tools to help women thrive in work and life. 

Let’s help send children with MS to summer camp! 
BREAD SALE!   Cost: $5.00 per loaf. Proceeds benefit the National Pediatric MS Center at SBUMC’s
Summer Camp for children with Multiple Sclerosis.  
The money will help pay for the transportation costs of children who otherwise could not afford to
attend.  Bread is baked fresh at the Little Portion Friary. Donations are welcome from those who do
not wish to purchase bread. Checks can be made payable to:   "SBF-Peds MS”.  Bread can be picked

up between 12:00 p.m. and 4:00 p.m. on 3/14/2012 at the office of Heidi  Ciolfi, 121 Chemistry Building
Z+3400. TO ORDER or Donate: Call  Heidi Ciolfi, 632-7895. 
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Bald and Beautiful
Bee Farina in memory of her daughter Meghan Farina will be a participant St. Baldrick's "shavee" in this
year's Battle of the Undergraduate Colleges' "Battle Against Cancer" event in SAC Ballroom B, on

3/13/12, 11:00 am - 5:00 pm. The St. Baldrick's Foundation is a volunteer-driven charity committed to
funding the most promising research to find cures for childhood cancers and give survivors long and

healthy lives. Anyone interested in helping this wonderful cause in memory of Meghan  can go to either
Bee's page at http://www.stbaldricks.org/participants/mypage/502547/2012  to donate or

to http://www.stonybrook.edu/ucolleges/ugc/battle/events/battle_cancer.shtml for further information

on the event. Submitted by the UUP Community Services Committee. 

American Cancer Society Celebrate More Birthdays
This Saturday March 3rd from 2pm to 5pm the ACS will be holding it's Relay for Life "Celebrate More
Birthdays" at the Selden Batting & Grand Prix facility @ 1117 Middle Country Road, Selden, NY 11784.
 For $15 you get 2 hours of Unlimited Go-Karting and Batting.  The telephone is 631-732-9144,
submitted by Nubia Andade @ Biomedical Engineering 2-2302.

*RSVP* No later than three days prior to an event for lunch orders. 
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